
Pets of Vet Tech Looking for  

Fur-ever Homes 

 
Anchor   Angela  Armand 

 

  Bahama         Leah      Pringles    Tostito 

 

 

Our lovable and friendly felines will be looking for new families at the end of the fall semester. All our cats have been 
spayed/neutered and will be given vaccine boosters at the time of adoption. 

 

Questions: Jorden Buddner at jorden.buddner@tri-c.edu or 216-987-5311. 

 

We also welcome you to visit our feline friends! Contact Jorden to set up a day and time. 
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